
 

 

THOMAS MASSIE 

4TH DISTRICT 

KENTUCKY  

March 3, 2021 

 

Ms. Jane Doe 

 

 

Dear Ms. Doe, 

 

Thank you for contacting me regarding H.R. 1, the "For the People Act of 2019." I appreciate hearing from you, 

and I share your strong opposition to this bill.

 

H.R. 1 was introduced by Congressman John Sarbanes on January 3, 2019.

House by a vote of 234 to 193, and I voted "no." H.R. 1 infringes upon free speech, would establish a federal 

takeover of the election process, and would force taxpayers to fund political campaigns.

Senate.   

 

Thank you again for writing to me. Please contact me again with any additional questions or concerns. To receive 

updates on my work for Kentucky's Fourth Congressional District, please sign up for my e

https://massieforms.house.gov/forms/emailsignup/.

 

 

 

 

Congress of the 

United States 

House of Representatives 

March 3, 2021  

Thank you for contacting me regarding H.R. 1, the "For the People Act of 2019." I appreciate hearing from you, 

and I share your strong opposition to this bill.   

H.R. 1 was introduced by Congressman John Sarbanes on January 3, 2019.  On March 8, 2019, this bill passed the 

House by a vote of 234 to 193, and I voted "no." H.R. 1 infringes upon free speech, would establish a federal 

takeover of the election process, and would force taxpayers to fund political campaigns.  It now awaits actio

Thank you again for writing to me. Please contact me again with any additional questions or concerns. To receive 

updates on my work for Kentucky's Fourth Congressional District, please sign up for my e-mail newsletter at 

orms.house.gov/forms/emailsignup/. 

Sincerely,  

Thomas Massie 

Member of Congress 

 

Thank you for contacting me regarding H.R. 1, the "For the People Act of 2019." I appreciate hearing from you, 

March 8, 2019, this bill passed the 

House by a vote of 234 to 193, and I voted "no." H.R. 1 infringes upon free speech, would establish a federal 

It now awaits action in the 

Thank you again for writing to me. Please contact me again with any additional questions or concerns. To receive 

mail newsletter at 

 


